
Notes about H4377 Amendment 15 from Rep. Kulik’s Office: 
 
Amendment 15 – Fueling Job Creation Through Energy Efficiency 
When the legislation came out of the TUE committee, it did not include either a 
Residential or Commercial PACE program. I do not have enough time to explain what a 
PACE program is, but I have attached a letter written by Rep. Kulik to the conference 
committee members that should provide some background. This was an instance where 
Rep. Kulik had filed a piece of legislation (H.2889 in 2015-16) which would have created 
a similar PACE program, but the omnibus energy bill was seen as the most appropriate 
and effective vehicle for getting the program passed into law in a timely fashion. 
 
 


